
NHX update: March 2014

Stockholm (HedgeNordic.com) – Nordic hedge funds had a negative month in March with the NHX
Composite losing 0.2%, year-to-date the index is up 1.3%. March was particularly difficult for
Managed Futures strategies as markets quickly turned risk adverse during the first half of the
month, leading to losses for most CTAs as they held a pro-risk stance going into the month. Losses
for Managed Futures strategies were partly offset by gains in fixed income and multi-strategy funds.

To read the entire report, please click here: NHX March 2014
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